From: Heather Rogers, DRS (OISIII) of Department of Health (:T;;>

Subjd:i: FUNDING BID FROM THE HAEMOPHILIA SOCIETY
Iten posted: Mon 28 Sep 98 16:29
Tof Ms Christine Corrigan, HSD1 of Department of Healt
' Ce: . Sarah Crossland, DRS (OISIII) of Department of H:'GRO(: _
‘ " David Hewlett, HSD1 of Department of Health ) Qﬁlﬂ
Mr Edward Webb, SC2-GAU of Department of Heal
Mrs G R Skinner, HSD1 of Department of Health

Mr C E Lister, HP3D of Department of Health

Fiona Anderson, DRS (OISIII) of Department of Health /
‘ GRO-C ’“’H

Chris/Charles

"

Thanks for you note of 25 September.
SoS is happy to agree to the funding of the project outlined in your note.

Heather
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